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Stoughton Utilities Director re-elected to WPPI Energy Personnel 

Committee 
 

MADISON, WIS., Nov. 1, 2010 – Stoughton Utilities Director Robert Kardasz has been re-elected to 

serve on the Personnel Committee for the utility’s nonprofit power supplier, WPPI Energy.  

 Following an election by the WPPI Energy Executive Committee of the Board of Directors, 

Kardasz was named to the Personnel Committee. A member of the committee since 2008, he will serve 

a one-year term.  

 In addition to serving as Stoughton’s representative on the board of directors and executive 

committee, Kardasz also serves on the Rates & Delivery Service Advisory Group for WPPI Energy.   

# # # 
 
WPPI Energy is a regional power company serving 51 customer-owned electric utilities, like Stoughton Utilities. Through 

WPPI Energy, these public power utilities share resources and own generation facilities to provide reliable, affordable 

electricity to more than 195,000 homes and businesses in Wisconsin, Upper Michigan and Iowa.  


